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Our Week in Year 1 

This week we have… 

Have been to church to say Goodbye to our Year 6 Leavers. 

We wrote an acrostic poem using our setting descriptions that we wrote last week. 

We learnt the days of the week and the months of the year. 

In RE we continued learning about Judaism and how the Jewish community follow the 

teachings of the Torah. 

 In PSHE we learnt about ‘Pantosaurus’ and the ‘PANTS’ rules in keeping ourselves safe.  

In Computing we consolidated our learning on desktop computers and practised using the 

keyboard and mouse by typing on Microsoft Word. 

We completed our Geography topic ‘What is it like to live in Shanghai?’ by comparing 

similarities and differences between there and Farnham.  

We talked about Year 1 coming to an end and how we are feeling about going into Year 2. 

Notes for parents 

INSET Day – Monday 2nd & Tuesday 3rd September.  

Helen Arkell Sponsored Read – A big thank you to all of the children for their efforts in 

reading and raising money for our charity. Teddy Arkell was amazed to receive £186.00! 

Thank you – We all want to thank you for your support this year - your children have been 

fantastic. I am sure you will agree that we have had an action-packed year and summer 

always allows us time to reflect. From the excitement of our walk to the local woods to our 

special Christingle service. From maths challenges to adventurous stories. From Milestones 

Museum to our Science Workshop. From making planes to making sandwiches. From spring 

rolls to sports day. Each and every one of your children have contributed to the joy and pride 

we have in our jobs as teachers.  

Thank you for all your kind words, cards and gifts. 

Have a relaxing summer break and please keep reading and practising       

The Year 1 Team 


